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Dear House Committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources and Water: 

 

Please accept my comments on HB 3086. I urge you to oppose this bill as this would 

be a huge step backward for Oregon’s wildlife! Restructuring the OFWC would result 

in a leading agency run solely by hunting and agriculture interests. This is not 

representative of me or the other half of Oregonians!  This mode of representation is 

politically motivated and is not a democratic process and would impact conservation 

of natural resources significantly. I am extremely disappointed that this bill is even in 

consideration.  

 

Please maintain a congressional district structure based on proportional 

representation to ensure that the public interest in wildlife and habitat will be 

represented and that we have a diverse candidate pool that reflects Oregon’s rapidly 

changing demographics. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kat Balogh 

Scappoose, OR 

 

  


